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Dynamic Computing Service Corp 
115 Wild Basin South 
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Austin, TX 78746-3305 

 

Dear Business Owner: 

Certification Term Expires: January 14, 2017 
 

 

 

 

Re: FBE Recognition Certification Approval 
(WBDC) 

 

Congratulations! After reviewing the information that you supplied, we are pleased to inform you that 
your firm has been granted certification as a Female Business Enterprise (FBE) under the Business 
Enterprise Program for Minorities, Females, and Persons with Disabilities. 

 

BEP accepts the Women's Business Development Center's (WBDC) certification regarding your business status. 
This outside certification is in effect with the State of Illinois as long as it is valid with the WBDC. 

 

At least 60 days prior to the anniversary day of your certification, you will be notified by BEP to 
update your certification as a condition of continued certification. In addition, should any changes 
occur in ownership and/or control of the business or other changes affecting the firm's operations, 
you are required to notify BEP within two weeks. Failure to notify our office of changes will result 
in decertification of your firm. 

 

Please be advised, while this certification does not guarantee you will receive a State contract, it does 
assure your firm the opportunity to participate in the State's procurement process. Your firm's partic­ 
ipation on State contracts will be credited only toward Female Business Enterprise (FBE) goals in your 
area(s) of specialty. Your firm's name will appear in the State's Directory as a certified vendor with  
the Business Enterprise Program (BEP) in the specialty area(s) of: 

 

EDP, CONSULTING SERVICES 
EDP, PROGRAMMING SERVICES 
EDP, SOFTWARE MAINTENANCE 
EDP, MAINFRAME SOFTWARE 

 

Please visit our website at www.sell2.i1linois.gov to obtain information about current and upcoming 
procurement opportunities, contracts,  forms, and also to register to receive  email alerts when  the  
State is preparing  to purchase  a product  or service you may  provide. 

 

Thank you for your participation in the Business Enterprise Program  (BEP).  We welcome  your participation 
and wish you continued   success. 
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